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February 7, 1947. 

I1Tr. Norman L. Maguire, 
185 Williams St. , 
Glastonbury, 
Connecticut. 

Dear Sir:- 

1490 Kc. 

P. O. BOX 791 
MAVAGIJLZ. PLJF.ßT RICO 

We take pleasure in acknowledging receipt of 
your report about having heard our Broadcasting Station 
at 1.ayaguez, Puerto Rico. Your description of our trans- 
mission is correct. 

We thank you very much for your information, 
wich has been of great help to us and request that you 
be so kind us to check on us from time to time and re- 
port to us. 

Very truly yours, 

ELECTROldCS CORP. OF P.R., 

By 

SLC. mrv. 


